
DN7 – Hatfield Link 
Road Project



Welcome to our 4th 
edition of the DN7 
Project Newsletter

February 2020 –
March 2020

The Balfour Beatty team would like 
to extend our thanks to all the local 
residents and businesses for their 

ongoing co-operation and 
understanding throughout the 

course of the project.

Below is a picture of the 
entrance in to our DN7 Balfour 

Beatty site offices.



Progress Updates

Levelling and compacting 6I abutment backfill for both 
north and south ReCo walls 



Progress Updates

Successful completion of the northern 
ReCo wall is fast approaching here at DN7. 

The final panels and straps have been 
installed and the last layer of 6I stone is 

currently being placed and will be 
complete within a matter of days.

Works to construct the 
reinforced concrete bankseat 

will then follow on.



Charity Engagement

The DN7 site team raising 
money to support an amazing 

charity the Samaritans” We had 
a cake sale and raffle, all prizes 

were funded by the DN7 project 
raising a very healthy £100. 



Local School 
Engagement

Karen from the DN7 project attending a 
mock interview day at Doncaster's 
Keepmoat Stadium where several 

business's interviewed 120 students from 
across the Doncaster region. This is great 

experience for the students and sets them 
up for real life interviews



Local School 
Engagement

Attending the STEM careers event at Doncaster 
Racecourse with DN7’s George Hill, Graduate Engineer, 
Hannah Foy, Graduate QS and Alfie Steeper, our Trainee 
Engineer who were all on hand to offer great advice to 
some very enthusiastic students. The event saw over 

3000 students from every school across the Doncaster 
region.



International 
Women’s Day 

Karen from the DN7 project 
celebrating international Women’s 
day at Balfour Beatty HQ in Leeds



Community 
Engagement

Fortnightly drop in session
Here at DN7 we want to keep the community 

engaged so we are holding drop in sessions every 
first and third Monday of the month (except Bank 

Holidays) between 12.30pm and 1.30pm at our 
site office. If anyone has questions or queries 

regarding the project you are more than welcome 
to come along.

The site office is located at the M18 Junction 5 
MOTO Services slip road DN8 5GS. 

Contact Details:
Karen Beck
Public Liaison Officer
Mobile 07902 703692
Email: karen.beck@balfourbeatty.com



Commitments

Safety of the highest importance

Balfour Beatty operates a Zero Harm Health and Safety policy. The 
focus of this is to highlight the responsibility each employee has for 

working safely whenever and wherever we are involved in activities for 
the company.

In 2008 ambitious targets were set to push the boundaries of 
performance in Health and Safety. Since then we have made significant 

progress.
Many of our activities around the world are being delivered accident and 

incident free, Zero Harm is still our aim.  

Considerate Constructors Scheme

The Project has voluntarily registered 
under the CCS, meaning that along 

with our supply chain, we will agree 
to abide by the Code of Considerate 

Best Practice beyond statutory 
requirements


